
   Cross Country/Track Booster Club  

        General Meeting Minutes 

      May 5, 2011 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:04PM by President Scott Gallaway. 

 

Treasurer Report- 

Linda Jones reported current working balance of $3767 with no outstanding debt. 

Remaining significant items for the year are the banquet and scholarship expenses as well 

as revenue generated from 2H year concessions. 

  

Track Meet Update- 

Greg reported the school is filing a report to UIL to request moving future regional track 

meets away from Commerce after several mistakes running this years event. Coaches he 

spoke with from other schools are doing the same. Summary of Regional results are listed 

in other emails he has sent. Competing girls will leave next Thursday and Greg is 

expecting excellent results from the 5 ladies participating.  

 

2011 Scholarship- 

Scott reported with the deadline passed that only two students applied for the BC 

scholarship. These seniors will be awarded the scholarship at the upcoming banquet. 

  

Banquet- 

Donna reported the May 15 banquet will be catered by Dickeys and thanked David Day 

for negotiating a favorable price. Banquet will be casual and invites will need to go out 

ASAP. She will be holding a detailed planning meeting immediately following the 

general meeting. Scott is putting together a slide show and asked anyone who has track 

pictures to send to him ASAP. 

 

2011/12 Officer elections- 

Elections were held and the results are as follows: 

President-Susan Locklear 

VP-Gavan Goodrich 

Treasurer-Linda Jones 

Secretary-Bill Markert 

 

Committee Chairs-(Non elected) 

Banquet Planning-Kim Tedford 

Fund Raising- Ophelia Beaunariage 

Track Liaison-Eva Seay 

Concessions-Cindy Goodrich 

 

Country Run- 

Scott needs volunteers to help stuff entry bags. Anyone interested please be at the HS 

library at 9AM this Saturday. Our club is also helping bus pancake breakfast tables 



during the race. Details to follow. Greg and Lou will send out volunteer info as it 

becomes available.  

New Business- UIL planning meeting for next year’s BC presidents and treasurers is 

scheduled for May 23. 

 

Tentative passing of the officer baton meeting to be held in conjunction with Greg’s 

Spring XC parent meeting. Scott will coordinate with Susan. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55    

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lou Hervey   

 

 

 

 

 

 


